

Reading

1. Read the text and do the tasks after it.

(Прочитайте текст та виконайте завдання до нього)

Sophie is eleven years old and she lives in Brighton, England.

She usually gets up at a quarter to eight, she has a shower, gets dressed and then she brushes her teeth. After that, she goes downstairs and has breakfast. For breakfast she usually has yoghurt, cornflakes and juice because she likes healthy food.

Then she grabs her school bag and goes to the bus stop to catch the school bus. Today she has Geography, History, Maths, English, PE and German. Sophie usually has lunch at the school with her classmates at about 12 o'clock. Today for lunch they have pasta, boiled eggs, fried fish and tea with honey and cookies. Her best friend is Amy and Sophie always sits next to her at lunch.

After school she returns home and does her homework. Sophie is very hard-working. Maths and English are her favourite lessons. After homework, she usually listens to music and watches TV a bit.

At half past seven it is time for dinner. Sophie likes when they have chicken with vegetables. Her dad is a cook and this is his best dish. After dinner Sophie usually reads a book or talks with her parents for a while.

Finally, she goes to bed at about ten o'clock, but before that she brushes her teeth. Sophie is a happy little girl!

1 Task. Order Sophie's daily routine. *(Розташуйте дії Софі у правильній послідовності)*

She goes to bed at about ten o'clock.

She gets dressed.

She catches the bus to school.

She has lunch with her best friend.

She listens to music and watches TV.

She gets up.

She does her homework.

She talks with her parents.

She has dinner.

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
6.
7.
8.
9.

2 Task. Choose the correct answer.

(Запишіть літеру-позначку правильної відповіді поруч із запитанням)

1. Where is Sophie from? _____

- a) Brighton, England b) Belfast, England c) Batt, England

2. What does she eat for breakfast? _____

- a) fried fish and pasta b) yoghurt and cornflakes c) chicken and vegetables

3. How many lessons does she have today? _____

- a) seven b) six c) five

4. What does Sophie have for lunch today? _____

- a) boiled eggs and pasta b) yoghurt and cornflakes c) chicken and vegetables

5. Who is Sophie's best friend? _____

- a) her father b) Amy c) her parents

6. What does Sophie do when she returns home? _____

- a) She does her homework. b) She reads books c) She has dinner

7. What is Sophie's favourite dish? _____

- a) pizza and hot dogs b) chicken and vegetables c) honey and cookies

8. When does Sophie read books? _____

- a) after dinner b) at ten o'clock c) in the morning

3 Task. Mark true and false sentences. (Позначте правдиві та неправдиві речення)

Sentences	True "+"	False "-"
<i>Sophie doesn't like healthy food.</i>		
<i>Sophie's favourite lessons are Maths and English.</i>		
<i>Sophie's dad can cook delicious food.</i>		
<i>Sophie usually has lunch at home alone.</i>		
<i>Sophie is always sleepy when she does her homework.</i>		
<i>After dinner Sophie usually listens to music.</i>		
<i>Sophie likes her life, and she is very happy.</i>		